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NOTICE1 
 

New Jersey Solar Transition  
 

Staff Straw Proposal (“Straw Proposal”) 
 

The Staff of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) invites all interested parties and 
members of the public to participate in the continued public stakeholder process to fully inform 
the design of the New Jersey solar transition required by P.L. 2018, c.17 (the “Clean Energy 
Act”). This process will include the comments and input received previously, and will build upon 
the experience of the State and of other jurisdictions. This approach is intended to be completed 
by the statutory deadline, and to provide stakeholders the certainty necessary for continued 
success for the solar industry. 
 
Stakeholders are invited to attend the second Solar Transition Stakeholder Meeting rescheduled 
for Friday, February 22, 2019. 
 
Location: New Jersey Institute of Technology  

150 Bleeker Street, Newark, NJ 07102 
The Atrium, first floor of Campus Center 

Time:   4:00 p.m. 
  
Parking is available at the parking deck located at 154 Summit Street, Newark NJ. 
  
Stakeholders are advised that this Stakeholder Meeting is the second and final meeting 
organized to discuss the Staff Straw Proposal on the New Jersey Solar Transition. It therefore 
covers the same agenda as the first Stakeholder Meeting held on January 18, 2019. Please 
note that this meeting was previously scheduled for Tuesday, February 12, 2019, but was 
rescheduled due to inclement weather. 
 
Stakeholders wishing to speak are asked to register in advance to solar.transitions@bpu.nj.gov 
no later than 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 20, 2019, however registration is not required. 
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Additionally, in light of the rescheduled Stakeholder Meeting, the deadline for submitting written 
comments is extended. Written comments must be submitted to Aida Camacho-Welch, 
Secretary, New Jersey Board of Public Utilities, Post Office Box 350, Trenton, New Jersey, 
08625. Written comments may also be submitted electronically to solar.transitions@bpu.nj.gov 
in PDF or Microsoft Word format. All comments must be received on or before 5:00 p.m. on 
Friday, March 1, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 

Aida Camacho-Welch 
Dated: February 15, 2019  Secretary of the Board 


